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10th of July 2013 
 
 
 
Letter of Interest 
 
Based on decision of the Executive Committee of the Czech Floorball Union we would like 
to express the interest of organizing the Men's World Floorball Championships 2018 which 
will be preliminary played in the period  1

st
 – 9

th
 of December. 

 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Tomas Frank 
Secretary general 
Czech Floorball Union 


